
Date: 27 May, 2020 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING ONLINE CLASSES 

 

It is hereby notified, to remind the steps outlined in “URGENT NOTICE FOR ALL STAFF AND 

STUDENTS”, posted on the AUST website on 13 May 2020 after receiving the UGC guideline dated 

7 May and the meeting of the University Authority on 9 May, and that after the Eid Ul Fitr recess 

and further preparations the online classes should continue from 1 June 2020. The terms and 

procedure as outlined in the Urgent Notice may also be kept in mind and efforts may be given to 

follow accordingly. In between classes a short break may be allowed for the convenience of 

students. The cooperation of all are sought to move with the academic program as much as 

possible in this difficult situation due to pandemic. 

 

By order of the Authority 

Registrar 
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